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STAMPEDE



Welcome to SMU! We are so excited for you to join us on the Hilltop on January
16 and 17, 2025. SMU’s orientation known as Stampede gives you the opportunity
to make new friends, learn our traditions, explore campus, meet and learn about
SMU from current students, prepare for your classes, take part in exciting games
and activities, be challenged to expand your worldview and more! 

All new students are expected to attend Stampede. Make sure to have your
Student ID with you when checking in Stampede events. Each check-in increases
your chance to win amazing prizes!

As you prepare for your arrival on campus, reach out to the Office of Orientation
& Transitions at SMU (orientation@smu.edu) for any questions you may have. 

Pony Up! 






